
 

                               
             

 
 
 
 

Date: 30 November 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are writing this to recommend Mr. Kunal Dewangan for his outstanding performance as a Design 

intern during the Virtual Training & Internship Program 2020 (from 17 October to 16 November 2020) 

at STAR - Space Technology & Aeronautical Rocketry, and it was a great experience to work with him.  

He clearly stood out from the intern’s batch, with his confidence and his brilliance in all matters of 

scientific and logical thinking. He relentlessly followed up explanations with questions, driven by genuine 

curiosity and a starkly visible thirst for knowledge. His questions revealed a strong ability to make 

connections between complex concepts of his department.  

His enthusiasm and energy were unwavering, and it was refreshing to meet someone so passionate. 

We would strongly recommend his candidature for any institution, and emphasize that in him you’d find 

an exceptional young man. 

For any further communication,  

Contact no.: +91 9712955112  

Email: starlabsurat@gmail.com 
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Sunny Kabrawala, 

Director, STAR 


